# GBP NEWSLETTER



#### **CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR GATE TIMES**

The gates will be closed from the end of **Friday 20th December** until early on **Thursday 2nd January**. Please use your business gate code to enter during these times. If you have forgotten your code then please contact Luke Ryan or Judith Roscoe as soon as possible.

## **ESTATE DRIVING & PARKING PROTOCOL**

- Please do not park across the entrances or parking spaces of other businesses.
- If you are parked then please switch off your engine. DO NOT IDLE.
- If you have contractors working on your building then please let them know that there is NO SPACE for their workers to park on the estate, unless you have a space within your own forecourt.

## RIVERSIDE ROAD (BETWEEN MAIN GATE AND CAPPAGH)

This road belongs to National Grid (NG). The BID Board have had lengthy discussions with them over the maintenance. Cappagh have voluntarily filled in the most significant holes and we are finalising discussions with NG for the road to be resurfaced after the winter. This will be 'piecemeal' to avoid lengthy closure.

#### SUPER-FAST BROADBAND

This has now been installed. If you would like to find out how to get super-fast broadband for your business then please contact Judith.

## **FLY TIPPING**

The were 3 bags of rubbish dumped on Riverside Road, opposite National Grid last week. If you spot anything like this happening then please report to Judith with the date and time so we can check the CCTV footage.

# STADIUM SITE

The BID Board attends monthly meetings with the developers. Please let Judith know if you have questions you'd like to get addressed.

#### **NEWSLETTERS**

All businesses should receive our newsletters via email. If you do not, please check your spam or let Judith know your email address which will be added to our distribution list.